
August
Important Reminders:  

• All students should be at school by 8:15. This allows time for students to 
transition and get ready for the day.After 8:30 students are marked tardy. 
Three tardies is equal to one unexcused absence. 3 unexcused tardies in a 
month will result in one day of out of school suspension. 


• Please follow the 5MPH speed limit in our drive way. This is to ensure the 
safety of all students and staff. 


• K-12: Pick-up is from 2:45-3:00pm. After 3:15 there is a $35 late fee plus an 
additional $1 for every minute after 3:20pm.


To ensure the safety of our walkers and new student drivers, please do not 
pull in the driveway until after 2:30pm.  

If you need to pick your child up before 2:40pm, please park in the parking lot 
and come in to check your child out. 


Holiday Reminder:  
Monday, September 1, 2025, Lakewood 
Christian School will be closed for Labor Day.

All students must be in uniform everyday, this includes wearing tennis 
shoes/sneakers. 


Casual Fridays start October 3, 2025

“Trust in the Lord with all your heart; and do not depend on your own understanding. 
Seek his will in all you do and he will show you which path to take.” Proverbs 3:5-6 NLT 


